
Welcome back to another great school year at Hoover Middle! 

The official start of the school year takes place on Tuesday, September 5th and we are eagerly 
preparing for your arrival!  I hope you had a most enjoyable summer and are well-rested and 
ready for a brand new year of learning! 

For the first time ever, this year we will launch our WEB orientation program for all incoming 
fifth grade students.  Our seventh grade WEB Leaders have been hard at work to ensure a very 
successful transition to middle school for our new students. 

As shared in recent communications, our Locker Move-In Night will take place on Wednesday, 
August 30th as follows: 

3:30-4:30     5th Grade Students 

4:45-5:45     6th and 7th Grade Students 

I hope you will take advantage of this opportunity and look forward to meeting you that 
evening. 

The opening months of school are often very busy and full of activity.  Please be sure to visit 
our webpage often for daily announcements or for any other special events that may be taking 
place.   

Our Open House is scheduled for Tuesday, September 19th from 6:00-8:00 pm.  Stay tuned for 
more details regarding this important event…please Save the Date!   

I look forward to having our hallways come alive once again with the return of our students 
and can’t wait to see you all!   

I leave you with these words of promise for the new year ahead, 

“Don’t be afraid to start over…it’s a chance to rebuild what you want.  This time better.  The 
way you want it.” –Anonymous 

Make this your best year ever! 

Enjoy the remaining days of summer. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs Persico 

Principal 

 


